1 John St., P.O. Box 39
Killaloe ON K0J 2A0

Telephone: 613-757-2300 Fax: 613-757-3634
Email: info@khrtownship.ca
Website: www .killaloe-hagarty-richards.ca

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
FRIDAY APRIL 9, 2021

The Ontario Government declared a provincial emergency and announced the implementation
of a 4-week, provincewide stay-at-home order, effective Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 12:01 am.
This is in addition to the provincewide shutdown implemented on April 3, 2021.

Effective Monday April 12, 2021 the Municipal Office will be closed to the public. To limit the
spread of COVID — 19, Municipal staff will be working remotely, however, departments can still
be contacted by phone at 613-757-2300 during regular office hours of 8:30 am — 4:30 pm.
Residents are encouraged to make payments for water, sewage and property taxes online, at
the bank, e-transfer, by mail via cheque/money order and/or drop off in the “Municipal Drop Box”
located at the front entrance of the municipal building. When making an e-transfer payment
email info@khrtownship.ca and be sure to include all necessary information such a name,
account number(s), what the payment is for and password.

Waste sites will remain open and waste/recycle pick up will continue to operate with no
disruptions. Tags for garbage can be purchased at the waste sites and/or dropped off in the
“Municipal Drop Box” in an envelope with request, payment, name, address and phone number.
If you are using the drop box option, the tags will be mailed to the address provided.

The Killaloe and District Public Library will continue to offer curb side pick-up Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and Fridays between 11:00 am — 4:00 pm and Thursdays between 11:00 am —
6:00 pm. To order items, you can call 613-757-2211 between curb side pick-up hours or place
your request via their on-line catalogue or by emailing info@Jkillaloelibrary.ca

Full details on the provincewide stay-at-home order can be found at: Ontario Enacts Provincial
Emergency and Stay-at-Home Order.

Please know that your safety, the community’s safety and the safety of our employees remain
our top priority. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work together to limit
the spread of COVID — 19 in our community.
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